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FAMILY ZONE TO PRESENT AT VIRTUAL CONFERENCE, 

WED 4 NOV 

Family Zone Cyber Safety Ltd (ASX: FZO, Family Zone or the Company), supporting and 

protecting every child’s digital journey, is pleased to announce it will present at the NWR 

Virtual Investor Conference on Wednesday, 4 November 2020 at 8:55am WST / 11:55am 

AEDT. 

Investors are invited to send questions prior to the webinar to 

tim@nwrcommunications.com.au.  

Register for the investor webinar at the link below: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Dk3fZnTTStaUULDRLzYm0Q 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing a calendar invitation and 

information about joining the presentation. 

For more information on the conference, please click here 
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For more information, please contact:

Tim Levy 

Managing Director 

timl@familyzone.com 

+61 413 563 333 

Tim Dohrmann 

Investor Relations 

tim@nwrcommunications.com.au 

+61 468 420 846 

Family Zone Cyber Safety 

Limited 

945 Wellington Street  

 West Perth, WA 6005

 

About Family Zone 

Family Zone is an ASX listed technology company focused on cyber safety. Meeting a growing 

demand to keep kids safe online and manage digital lifestyles, Family Zone has developed 

unique and innovative cloud-based solutions which combines Australian innovation with leading 

global technology.  

To learn more about the Family Zone platform and the Company, please visit 

www.familyzone.com. 
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